
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 

 

 

The South African Library for the Blind  (SALB) invites all suitably qualified 

and well established audit firms to submit proposals for risk based internal 

audit services for the financial years ending on 2016/2017, 2017/2018, 2018/2019 (three year cycle). 

Interested parties may contact Malibongwe Nquma via email at malibongwe.nquma@salb.org.za or 

telephonically on (046) 622-7226  to obtain a specification document for this purpose. 

Bid Number Bid Description Closing Date and time Physical Address 

SALB 2016/1/2 Risk Based Internal 
Auditing Services 

 12 February 2016 @ 
12h00 

112B High Street 
Grahamstown 

 

All tender documents must be delivered on time, clearly marked, “Internal Audit Services - SALB 

2016/1/2”, and logged in the tender box at the SALB reception desk. Proposals can also be submitted 

via email to malibongwe.nquma@salb.org.za Proposals received after the closing date and time, will not 

be considered.  

 

 

 


